
From: stucunningham  

Sent: Monday, May 16, 2022 3:02 PM 

To: Alchits, Olga <oalchits@london.ca>; Cassidy, Maureen <mcassidy@london.ca>; Doc Services 

<DocServices@london.ca> 

Subject: [EXTERNAL] 767 Fanshawe Park Road Planning Application Z-9499 

May 16, 2022 

Good Afternoon,  

My husband and I have read the detailed response to the request to the proposed amendment to allow 

the planning application Z-9499 as prepared by Maureen and Randy Wilson who reside at 105 McLeod 

Crescent. Their property abuts the subject property. 

We agree with and support their response against this proposal. 

Regards,  

Stuart and Cathy Cunningham 

89 McLeod Crescent,  

London, On. 

N5X 1S7 
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